Annual Admissions Consultation 2020

Give us your views on proposed school admissions arrangements


Are you a parent or carer for a child between the ages of 2 and 18 or, do you have an interest in school admissions? 

If so, we would like your views on our proposed admission arrangements for schools
For the September 2022 entry.

We are currently consulting and would welcome your views on:

· Admission numbers for all schools
· The admission arrangements
· Proposed catchment changes in the Chichester area
· Associated changes in the Mid Sussex and Horsham areas as a result of the relocation of Warninglid Primary School to Pease Pottage
Nigel Jupp, Cabinet Member for Education & Skills, said: “We welcome people’s views on our proposed admissions arrangements from September 2022, so I would encourage anyone with school-age children or with an interest in education to take part.”
The consultation closes on Thursday 21st January 2021 and people can find out more information about the individual proposals and take part at www.westsussex.gov.uk/schooladmissions2022-2023
If you have any queries relating to this consultation or would like to request a copy of the consultation in an alternative format please email admissions.south@westsussex.gov.uk or telephone 03330 142903. If you are deaf or have difficulty hearing you can contact us by NGT text relay on 18001 03330142903, providing you have this app downloaded on your PC, laptop or smartphone. 
Local voluntary aided or foundation school and academies will also be consulting if they are proposing any changes to their admission arrangements.

